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Work reference for Dustin Keinert 
 
 
 
With this reference letter we confirm that Dustin Keinert, born on 24 December 1992, a German citizen, 
is employed by our company since 01 July 2022 on a fulltime base.  
 
RM Payroll AG is a recruitment agency working for national and multi-national companies in 
Switzerland. 
 
Mr. Keinert worked as a DevOps Engineer at our client, Swisscom AG, in Zürich and was responsible 
for the following duties: 
 

 Automation of the backend deployment with Ansible and Kubernetes 
 Support in the operation of convergent services  
 Documentation of all work 
 Implementation of simple backlog items or backlog items with a main focus 
 Estimating of backlog items and plan for the next iteration as a team 
 Implementation and execution of tests, setup, maintenance and support of automation 

frameworks  
 Integration of the software according to the applied deployment concept  

 
According to our client, Mr. Keinert was a very competent and experienced professional. He was 
extremely organized and reliable, even in difficult situations. He showed great commitment, motivation 
and initiative. Being always capable of delivering the highest quality of service, meeting deadlines, 
following guidelines and regulations, he made a significant contribution to the success of the project.  
 
With his well-balanced, intelligent, open-minded and pleasant personality, he contributed to a very good 
working atmosphere. While he was able to work and act independently, he was also a strong team 
player. When dealing with both his supervisors and his colleagues, he always had a positive attitude.  
 
Mr. Dustin Keinert´s contract ended with the completion of the project by our client on 01 October 2022, 
which we deeply regret. We would like to take this opportunity to thank him for his great work, and wish 
him all the best for his personal and professional future. 
 
 
 
Zurich, 07 October 2022 
 
RM Payroll AG 
 
 
 
 
 
Magdalena Dziurowicz     Natalia Savelyeva  
Head of Business Support    Human Resources Specialist 
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